
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: March 23rd, 2020 

Contact: Paul Freund 528-1103 

 

 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF DROP-OFF RECYCLABLE ITEMS 

 

Due to the developing Coronavirus situation, and to protect employees and the public, the 

Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill will temporarily suspend drop-off of mattresses and 

box springs, carpet, and electronic waste starting Monday, March 23rd. These items will 

be taken again when conditions allow. Please do not bring any of the items listed above 

to the landfill. If you have questions please call the Tehama County Solid Waste 

Management Agency at (530) 528-1103 or email 

tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us.  
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